NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

From Wess Park Drive

Description

From Wess Park Drive perspective, we have been promised new Paving year after year and they keep
postponing it. We would like to know the schedule of paving roads in North Avondale if at all possible.
Also we have put a request in for a new glass hurricane lamp cover which is missing from one of the
gas lights near 3909.

| think those who take care of the garden at Washington and Clinton Springs deserve a huge round of
applause. And those who pick up trash on Clinton Springs between Vine Street and the corner of
Clinton Springs and Washington also deserve a big round of applause. Thank you, thank you, thank
you! It takes all of us picking up trash even when it is not our trash to keep our roads looking nice.

Thank you!
Richard McKenzie
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